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From: matthew.youssef@ashurst.com <matthew.youssef@ashurst.com>  
Sent: Monday, 12 July 2021 12:45 PM 
To: Prinsloo, Kirsty <Kirsty.Prinsloo@allens.com.au> 
Cc: Prestwich, Chris <Chris.Prestwich@allens.com.au>; Goldberg, Tyler <Tyler.Goldberg@allens.com.au>; 
Ian.Bolster@ashurst.com; julian.zoller@ashurst.com; norah.ghuman@ashurst.com 
Subject: RE: Westpac Banking Corporation v Forum Finance Pty Limited (In Liquidation) | NSD 616/2021 [Allens-File-
DMS.FID2091065] [ASH-AUS.FID30448260] 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organisation. Do not act on instructions, click links or open attachments unless 
you recognise the sender and know the content is authentic and safe. 

Dear Kirsty,

Thank you for your email.

As you may be aware, our client (Societe Generale) commenced proceedings in the Federal Court of Australia 
against Forum Finance Pty Limited (In Liquidation) (Company) and Mr Papas on 1 July 2021, being proceeding 
number NSD642/2021 (SG Proceeding). Mr John Richard Paul Hunt is currently the solicitor on record for the 
Company in the SG Proceeding. 

Can you please confirm if your firm will also be filing and serving a Notice of Acting – Change of Lawyer for the 
Company in the SG Proceeding?

We assume that you have received all our client's filed and served documents in the SG Proceeding, but if not 
please let us know. 

Kind Regards,

Matt

Matthew Youssef 

Senior Associate

matthew.youssef@ashurst.com   
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